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I am a Licensed Clinical Social Worker in Portland, OR.  Over the past 12 years, I 

have worked with many clients with various disabilities.  Each of them depend on 

medical assistance to survive.  Permitting them to continue receiving Medicaid 

benefits while working allows them to choose careers with a steady income and to 

live independently with dignity, choice, and good health.   

 

I have witnessed my clients struggles to survive.  I support my good friend and 

neighbor, Pete Denman, in his fight for the RIGHT of all human beings living with 

disabilities to live their best life. 

 

Thank YOU for supporting this bill. 

Jan Alexander, LCSW 

 


